
THIS IS THE TIME OF YEAR when we focus on the Annie Arm-

strong Easter Offering.  We have passed our goal.  Thank you 

for giving generously.  God is not asking us to impress people.  

He is asking for sincere, sacrificial gifts that glorify Him.  Con-

tinue to ask the Lord what He wants YOU to do to support mis-

sionaries and church planters in North America.   
 

AN EVENING WITH THE GAITHER VOCAL BAND is coming to VA 

Beach on Friday May 6th at 7:00pm.  The band will feature Bill 

Gaither, Wes Hampton, David Phelps, Adam Crabb, and Todd 

Suttles PLUS Special Guests including:  Charlotte Ritchie, 

Gene McDonald, and Kevin Williams!  Are you interested in 

joining a group to go see this gospel music event?  The event 

is handicapped accessible.  Group rates of $22.70 per person 

are available if we have at least 10 or more folks that are in-

terested.  The price is $30.38 per person if group rate num-

bers are not met.  Contact Barbara Bohan (642-2651) by 
MARCH 21st if interested.   
 

COMING SOON:  “Follow Me”...What did Jesus really mean 

when He offered this invitation?  What does it mean to truly be 

a follower of Christ?  Come join us as we seek to answer these 

questions and discover that authentic discipleship is a call to 

die to ourselves and to live for Christ.  David Platt’s revolution-

ary book challenges cultural Christianity and compels each 

one of us to examine the validity and vitality of our own per-

sonal faith.  You can participate in this 6-week Bible study  

either:    

  Tuesdays (beginning 4/12) from 10am—12pm 

         OR 

  Thursdays (beginning 4/14) from 7—8:30pm 
 

Books must be ordered by 3/25 so please see Ann Hogge or 

Sharon Warren as soon as possible.  Hope you’ll be with us as 

we examine this life and death message for all who claim the 

name of Christ.   
 

PLEASE MAKE NOTE OF THE FOLLOWING ADDRESS CHANGE: 

Dot Elder  

850 Denbigh Blvd. #107 

Newport News, VA 23608 
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THANKS to the effort of many volunteers, GPBC was able to 

provide a warm place to sleep and feed up to 19 people last 

week.  We would like to express our gratitude to all who  

assisted with this ministry.  —Ted Fisher & Pauline Littell 

(GUEST Coordinators) 
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